
 
 

For the latest ground transportation information please visit: https://sunlink.suncor.com/  .   Please contact REGT@suncor.com with any questions. 

 

Update – ROUTE M Stop change Eagle Ridge Blvd.  

 

Please be advised that the bus stop on Eagle Ridge Boulevard for Route 

M(Base Plant) will be removed from service effective July 5th due to 

ongoing safety concerns. 

 

Passengers are encouraged to use the nearby stop on Loutit Road, next 

to East Village Restaurant. 

 

This change is necessary to improve safety for both passengers and 

drivers. Currently, stopping on Eagle Ridge Boulevard prompts the drivers 

to exit via Confederation Way, where there is a very short merge to 

access HWY 63 N and heavier traffic. This has resulted in unsafe 

conditions, with drivers being cut off and vehicles refusing to yield. 

 

By removing this stop, coaches will now exit via Eagle Ridge Gate, 

providing a much safer and more manageable merge onto Confederation 

Way. 

 

We appreciate your understanding as we make this safety-driven 

adjustment.  
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